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Capitol Hill / Southeast

February 11, 2015

Ruthanne Miller, Chair

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
2000 14™ Street NW, Suite 4008
Washington, DC 20009

VIA E-MAIL: janea.raines@dc.gov

RE:  ABRA-071793, 14-PRO-00079, The Ugly Mug Dining Saloon, 723 8
Street SE, continuance of protest hearing

Dear Ms. Miller:

At its regularly called, properly noticed meeting on February 10, 2015, with a
quorum present, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B (ANC 6B) voted 10-0
to support the above-referenced request, provided that the protest hearing is
continued to a date after the next ANC 6B meeting on March 10, 2015.

Please contact Commissioner Chander Jayaraman, ANC 6B’s Alcohol Beverage
Control Committee Chair, at 202-546-2609 or chander6b08@anc6b.org if you
have questions or need further information. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Kirsten Oldenburg i I
Chair
Le Richard Bianco
Barbara Fahs Charles
Myles Doherty
Gaynor Jablonski

Paul Pascal



